
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 
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All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 our school jotter App  

Golden Book Pupils 

Attendance Awards  

Cygnet Antonia & Chloe-Mae 

Wren Curtis & Poppy 

Kingfisher Ralph & Summer 

Puffin Lilian-Rose & Lilly 

Owl Charlotte & Melodie 

Starling Arya & Freyja 

 

Team Points  

 
Well done to Maple Team who achieved the most team points this week with   
174 points 

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

30th April  
2021  

 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 94% 
  
Our Attendance Bear was awarded to  Owl Class who attained the highest class  
attendance with 99% 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


 
 

 

Morrison’s community project  

 

 

 

 

A massive thank you to Liz from Morrison’s for coming to Pen Mill 
and working with some of our children to create 4 lovely planters.  

 
These planters will be going to various care homes around  Yeovil.  

As a thank you from the care home, they will be growing some 
pumpkins in the Autumn for the school.  



Upcoming Dates  -  all dates can be found on our website 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

BANK HOLIDAY  Monday 3rd May 2021  

NEW RECEPTION STARTERS TO 
RETURN WELCOME PACKS 

Wednesday 5th May 2021 

NEW RECEPTION STARTERS MEET & 
GREET WITH MRS CUNDY  

Thursday 6th May 2021  

RECEPTION CLASS EYE SCREENING  Thursday 20th May 2021  

SCIENCE WEEK  Monday 24th - 28th May 2021 

BANK HOLIDAY  Monday 31st May 2021 

HALF TERM  Tuesday 1st June - Friday 4th 
June  

Absence Reporting  

Please remember to call the school office in the morning on   
01935 474224 to report your child as being absent if they are     

unwell and unable to attend school.   


